
 

You Are Invited 

TO 

OPEN HOUSE 
The Riverside Elementary faculty and staff cordially 

invite you to open house Thursday, November 8th 

from 6:00pm to 8:00pm. Our Open House will be a 

traditional Open House, where you can see your 

child’s work.   

There will be Parent/Teacher conferences on 

January 21st .  Invitations will be sent to the students 

that are in need of a conference. There will be 

parent sign in sheets in the classrooms the evening 

of open house.  If you feel that you need a 

conference before January 21st  for your child, you 

may mark this on the sign in sheet. Due to 

confidentiality and time, there will not be any 

conferences on this evening. 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, 

November 17th. 


